
May 14, 2024 
 

2nd UPDATE 

We got conformation this afternoon, that we will have to shut off tomorrow afternoon 
5/15/2024. the shut down will happen tomorrow around 1 pm. we will start to see the cuts 
around 4-5pm on the top side of the district. then late into the night on the westside growers. 
please help us watch for the cuts and turn off your pumps when needed. Friant is planning to 
have us back on by Friday. AVE 116 will not be shutting off. This will only effect deer creek. 
thanks for all your patience. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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